
What:
• The Greater Twin Cities Regional Public Safety Training Facility would serve law 

enforcement, fire, and public works.
• Senate File 823 - Chief author: Senator Jerry Newton
• House File 926 - Chief author: Representative Erin Koegel

Why:
• Limited local training options currently exist.
• North metro communities suffer from lack of training space.
• The need for this type of facility in the north metro was identified by the

Department of Public Safety in 2009.
• The project has support from 21 public safety agencies in Anoka County.
• The facility will serve the entire region for decades.
• The nearest multi-discipline training area is the South Metro Public Safety

Training Center in Edina.

The need:
• Pre-design/design funding is needed from the State of Minnesota to get this

regional impact project started.

For more information contact SBM Fire Chief Charlie Smith at csmith@sbmfire.org or 763-786-4436
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